
 

 
September 17, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome to our 2024 Open House Program!  Our Open House program is scheduled for Wednesday, 

September 25th from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm. 

 

At Open House, you will have an opportunity to see the facilities, meet with teachers, counselors, 

support staff, and administrators.  Additionally, this event is designed to provide parents with an 

overview of our programs, meet your child’s teachers, receive teacher course expectations and class 

guidelines.  We hope you find this evening productive and informative. 

Due to limited time for each class, Open House is not suited to individual conferences.  There will be an 

opportunity for parent/teacher conferences later this year, and of course, you can always contact your 

child’s teacher with questions and concerns. 

*Please ask your child for their Period one classroom number and location.  We will also have a 

copy on hand at the table in the lobby if you need this information. 

   

Schedule for Open House Program 

 

5:30 - 5:40 – Welcome Session - in the Auditorium.   

5:45 - 6:00 -  Period 1 

6:05 - 6:15 -  Period 2 

6:20 - 6:30 -  Period 3 

6:35 - 6:45 -  Period 4 

6:50 - 7:00 -  Period 5 

7:05 - 7:15 -  Period 6 

7:20 - 7:30 -  Period 7 
 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the Open House Program! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Llewellyn A. Small 
 

Llewellyn A. Small 

Principal 

 

P.S. DUPONT MIDDLE SCHOOL 
701 West 34th Street 

Wilmington, DE  19802 

Telephone: (302) 762-7146 

Fax (302) 762-7196 

 

 

Llewellyn A Small 

Office of the Principal 

Motivate, Educate & Inspire 


